
We have updated our shoe policy for all students.  

Students may continue to wear the all-leather brown shoe option daily. The all-brown shoe option must be worn

on Mass attire days. On non-Mass attire days, students may opt to wear an all-white athletic running shoe.

Please follow the below guidelines for both the all-brown leather shoe and the all –white athletic running shoe.

All-Brown Shoes: All Leather with rubber bottom. Shoes must have laces. Brown leather shoes must be worn

on Mass Attire days.  All White Athletic Running Shoes: Shoes must have laces. Shoes cannot have any color

(logo and name brand cannot have any color). Every part of the shoe must be white. This white athletic shoe is

an alternative to the regular brown leather shoe. 

If a student chooses not to wear the athletic shoe, he/she must wear the brown leather shoe. 

**On Spirit Dress Days, any tennis shoe or regularly approved school shoe may be worn. 

No boots, crocs, or moccasins allowed. Socks are required. 

Shoes must be worn properly, with shoelaces required and tied. 

Below are some acceptable options for the all-white athletic running shoe. 

      

 

                 

No “Converse”, “Vans”, or “Hey Dude” shoes are allowed; No high-top shoes are permitted.  

The shoes below are not allowed.  

      


